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RE: Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised Transport Reform) Amendment Bill 2017

Dear Committee Secretary, I wish to tell the Committee how the 'Personalised Transport Bill' will negatively affect 
my part time employment as a rideshare driver.

I was on the old age pension for years, rideshare has allowed me to cease receipt of pension payments, thereby 
reducing government welfare payments.

If fees are increased or new ones are introduced, they would negatively impact on my ability to keep driving, or 
put another way, too many costs would make rideshare uneconomical and I may not be able to continue and I 
may have to revert to the pension. I do not like charity.

If more or increased fees are introduced, I would have to drive longer hours to catch up, thus running the risk of 
pushing the fatigue limits.

I thank you and the Committee for considering my submission and only want any changes which will be positive 
for the majority of Quenslanders.

Yours sincerely, Leigh

4/7.'2017




